
Ukraine

It is good news that the Ukrainian army and people have lifted the siege of
Kyiv. The Russians  by general report have given up trying to capture the
capital or the west of the country, to concentrate their sieges on Donbas and
southern cities.The tragic  bombardment of Donbas continues, with
indiscriminate attacks on civilians and the widespread destruction of homes.

Let us hope there is no return of Russian tanks and troops to Kyiv and the
west. It means many Ukrainians who left the country are considering returning
to their homes. Some will find their homes as they left them, others may find
them looted or shell damaged. The U.K. and other NATO and EU countries should
now direct more assistance to those who wish to return and to how buildings
and services can be repaired so they can have a better life again. It is very
important Ukraine returns as much of its land and economy to more normal
working as possible and restores more homes for more of its people. That
after all is what they are fighting for.

http://www.government-world.com/ukraine-3/

